
Celeste High School is a great place to learn. Our school system is fortunate to be part of a 
community that values public education, and understands the importance of providing a 
quality education for all the children in the area.  With the construction of the new high 
school underway soon, the monumental task of satisfying every need is challenging.  
Therefore, the addition of a blog (open for public comments) has been added to our school 
website, www.celesteisd.org 
 
The blog has been set up to act as a forum for people from the community to be able to 
view updates on the new school, track its progress, and view architectural plans online. 
“I will do my best to provide at least weekly updates and post all drawings as soon as pos-
sible. I seek and value all input,” said Collin Clark, Superintendent of CISD.  
While the school does promote constructive dialog, we also feel it’s important for people to 
be accountable for their statements by signing in under an account name which they obtain 
by registering for a free account with Google.  The school reserves the right to remove 
comments that are not on topic and do not contribute to civil discussion of the issue.   
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